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What wonderful things has the Lord given us here in Argentina!  Some time back we noticed that a young man would walk by the church not wanting to have much of anything to do with us.  After some time he finally walked in.  He was "checking" us out and seeing how "real" things were.  I had made a friendship with him and began to pray for him.  Many people were praying that he would come to Christ and last Sunday night, praise the Lord, I was able to lead him to the Lord.  He desires to grow as a new Christian and I ask you will please keep him in your prayers.  His name is Bruno. 

We have been blessed to see a good number of people come to Christ and many lives blessed and changed.  We want to thank you for giving and praying to keep us on the field.


This past Sunday night a 24-year old young lady visited the church.  She had been looking for a good, friendly church to attend.  She didn't know about our church until last week when she received a tract from someone on the street.  Praise the Lord - passing out tracts does work! 

The Lord has been giving us a good group of people coming to the church services.  Of course there is much work to be done and much growing, but we praise the Lord for what He is doing and what He is going to do here in Argentina.  There are two men in the church that are wanting to learn more about the Christian walk and we are anxious to teach them in God’s Word.  We ask that you help us pray that God will call out laborers to take His precious Word to the far ends of the earth.  


We would like to invite you to come see the mission field of Argentina.  By visiting, sending your pastor, or bringing your youth group, you will be able to see the Lord’s work during the first steps of the Christian walk and have a part in it.  You can call us or e-mail us anytime with the information below.  May God bless as you serve Him in all.  

If you would like to receive weekly updates on the work here, please e-mail us at bush@reachingall.com and we will be happy to put you on our list.  
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